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Please please Oregon do not take away mail in voting. We have the most secure, 

fool proof fair system in the country, and there is absolutely no reals to change it. I 

have heath issues and going in person will be difficult, but for some, impossible. 

Stand strong in the face of our democracy being destroyed. Stand up for countable, 

hack proof ballots.  


